
 

 

 

27th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Btec Business Year 13 Trip to Birmingham Wednesday 8th March 2023 09.15 – 16.40  
Trip Leader: Mrs Briggs 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we have planned a visual merchandising trip to Birmingham to research the 

displays used by the shops in the city.  The purpose of the trip is to enable your child to conduct some research, 

including taking photographs which will be used in their Visual Merchandising Assignment.   

 

Itinerary 

• Meet at Derby Train station at 9.15am 

• Train departs at 9.31am 

• Arrive at Birmingham New Street at 10.04am 

• Spend time researching at the Bullring - accessible by foot  

• Have lunch either in the Bullring or bring a packed lunch 

• Take the 16.03 train back to Derby arriving at 16.40 
 

I have asked students to buy their own train tickets.  Please consent to your child attending this trip via Parentpay*. 

 

*The law does not allow us to make a charge for this type of activity, though we may ask for voluntary contributions. 

No student may be excluded from the activity because of a parent/carer’s unwillingness or inability to make a 

financial contribution, but unless the voluntary contributions cover the cost of the activity it may not go ahead.  

Should you have any issues with purchasing your ticket please contact finance@qegsmat.com  

 

If you have any queries, please contact briggsa@qegs.email  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mrs Briggs 

Business Teacher 

 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that 
the emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a 
matter of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   
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